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Cullen and Dykman was proud to be an Emerald Sponsor of the 59th Annual Conference of the National
Association of College and University Attorneys, which took place in Denver, Colorado from June 23 to 26. The
NACUA Annual Conference focuses on recent issues and legal developments in higher education law. Hayley
Dryer, Kevin McDonough, James Ryan and Dina Vespia attended both large panel sessions and small table
discussions focused on specific campus legal issues, such as student mental health,  cybersecurity and data
privacy, sexual misconduct, and international programs. The conference provides higher education attorneys with
the opportunity to share insights and knowledge with institutional colleagues from across the country.

Cullen and Dykman’s higher education practice group is a multidisciplinary team committed to helping colleges
and universities navigate the ever-changing higher education landscape. Our attorneys have expertise in various
areas affecting academic institutions, including regulatory compliance, labor and employment, governance,
corporate transactions, bond financing, tax, intellectual property, real estate, construction, environmental, data
privacy and cybersecurity, internal investigations, advising distressed institutions, and litigation.
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